
Students with 4 or more unexcused
absences each month will no longer be in

‘good standing’.

Loss of ‘good standing’ means a
student may not be allowed in sports,
extracurricular activities, receive work

extensions, or other privileges.

To return to ‘good standing’, the
student and family must attend a

mandatory attendance meeting with
the Student Support Team to develop

a plan for support and change.

Students may lose ‘good standing’
again if they fail to fulfill the

attendance contract. Once in ‘good
standing’ student will regain privileges.

BGA students are expected to
attend school 5 days a week, on

time. Students that show
commitment to their attendance are

rewarded with ‘good standing’.
To that end, the following procedures

have been developed:


